
 

 

 

 

 

To all Stakeholders in Toot Hill School 

Tuesday 20
th

 March 2012 

 

 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

 

Proposal to convert to a Multi-Academy Group Trust 
 

 

I write to inform you that the Directors of the Toot Hill School Academy Trust, at a special meeting 

held on Monday 19
th

 March, resolved to convert the Academy Trust into a Multi-Academy Group 

Trust named the ‘Torch Academy Group’ Trust. 

 

The headteacher’s proposal and presentation together with FAQs can be accessed on the school 

website www.toothill.notts.sch.uk  

 

We would now like to ask you for your thoughts on the following changes: 

 

“The conversion of the Toot Hill School Academy Trust into a Multi-Academy Trust?” and 

“Toot Hill School’s membership of the Multi-Academy Trust”. 

 

Responses should be addressed to the Clerk to Governors and can be submitted in writing to the school 

address or by email using the ‘Contact Us’ button on the school website.  Paper copies of the 

documents are available from the school office on request. 

 

The period of consultation ends on Tuesday 17
th

 April.  The Governing Body will meet after that 

deadline and review all comments and representations received, and decide whether any measures 

require to be taken in the context of the consultation.  

 

I would welcome your participation in this consultation so that the Governing Body can take 

cognisance of the views and opinions of all those associated with Toot Hill School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Barrie Thomas 

Chair of the Board of Trust Directors 

Toot Hill School Academy Trust 

 

  

 

http://www.toothill.notts.sch.uk/


 

 

 


